MINUTES - Town Board- Water Meeting

'Masting Date: Wed., January 29th, 1997
Location: Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm, with 4 members in attendance.
bon and 7?7 from Quest were in attendance. {(Gary Getrost ill and unable to
attend.)

Quest Engineering went over the contents of the Computer Study on ocur water
system, The study showed that Edwardsville would be our least expensive
and quickest option for getting more water into the system. It also showed
that sgince we have various sources and all the sources have water towers,
and a good supply coming into our system, we should not need a water tower
on the system at this time.

We also discussed ways to upgrade our system and the study showed that if
we could "close the loop" anywhere in our system, and there are several
locations that are obvious, it would improve our ability to provide not
only water but fire hydrant service to the community.

The council requested Quest get back to us on the cost of deing a 201
Facilities plan for sewers and what grants are available.

No cofficial action taken, meeting adjourned
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